JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, GREATER NOIDA
SESSION 2022-23

Circular no - JPIS/22/157 Date: 06/03/23

Dear Parents,
Greetings of the day!

The school will remain closed on 7.3.23 & 8.3.23 i.e Tuesday & Wednesday on
account of Holi .

Wishing you a very colourful Holi.
Thanking You

Warm Regards

Principal
(principal@jpinternationl.co.in)




